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SUBJECT: 	Fiscal Year (FY) 2016 Supplemental Nutrition Assistance 
Program (S AP) Payment Error Rate 

TO: 	 All State SNAP Commissioners 

The purpose of this memo is to inform you that the U.S. Department of Agriculture 
(USDA) will not release a SNAP national payment error rate for FY 2016. Instead, 
USDA' s Food and Nutrition Service (FNS) will remain focused on conducting the 
FY 2017 review. We look forward to working with you to achieve our mutual goal 
of integrity in this impmiant nutrition assistance program. 

Please forward any additional inquiries to your FNS Regional Office. 

Sincerely, 

Jeffrey N. Co en 
Acting Associate Administrator 
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program 

USDA is an Equal Opportunity Provider, Employer and Lender 


